
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

EPM informs the evolution on the situation at the Ituango 

Hydroelectric Project: 

 

EPM informs that the National Authority of Environmental Licenses 

(Autoridad Nacional de Licencias Ambientales - ANLA) through 

administrative act 00820 maintains the environmental license in 

force, prioritizes the execution of works related to overcoming the 

contingency, and temporarily suspends the regular activities not related 

to the attention of the contingency. 

According to this measure, EPM must continue carrying out the 

actions that it has been executing. 

This administrative act will be valid until an expert issues an opinion on 

the current and future stability conditions of the infrastructure of the 

main works. 
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